
 
 
From: sami < > 
Sent: January 28, 2022 4:18 PM
To: Reanne Kassar <Reanne.Kassar@mississauga.ca>; Ron Starr
<Ron.Starr@mississauga.ca>; John Kovac <John.Kovac@mississauga.ca>
Subject: Renewal fee for unactive Taxi plate
 
Hi Reanne,
Please add to the PVAC agenda for the Feb 16, 2022
 
 
Taxi owners, operators and taxi drivers have been adversely affected by the Covid-19
pandemic for a continual span of 2 years. Many taxicabs have been parked over this time
frame and their businesses have been without an income, and basically closed. Even though
some cabs were able to operate, the income loss resulting from Covid-19 and with
restrictions, lockdowns, and the overall pandemic and the TNC have been devastating.
Many taxicabs have been parked as the result of the pandemic with taxi plates sitting on the
shelf.
 
Compassionately, we are asking for relief regarding renewal fees. We are also asking the
city to follow the city of Brampton and the city of Oakville by charging  $54.00 renewal fee
for any inactive plate.
Thank you in advance
Sami Khairallah
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